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Article 29: Children have the right to develop their personality and talents to the full. 

 

  Friday 15
th

 March 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

EYFS Pirates Ahoy Topic 

On Monday 25
th

 March, we will be starting our new topic ‘Pirates Ahoy!’ As a ‘Sparkly Starter’ for 

this topic, we would like to invite the children to come into school dressed as a pirate or with a 

pirate ‘prop’ on Monday 25
th

 March. The children will be taking part in some lovely class-based 

pirate activities and lessons as a hook for the upcoming topic. The topic will last for 2 weeks (1 

week before Easter and 1 week after).   

The children will be going out to play during the day, so please ensure they are wearing suitable 

footwear and still bring a coat to wear outside. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school office.  

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

 

Mrs E Fleet 

EYFS Year Leader 
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